
                      

       
           

         
         

                         

 
 

   

 

 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: Long Term RFP 
Sent: September 30, 2022 2:52 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: FW: My Comment #1 re: September 30'22 Feedback Due Date re Long-Term RFP 

Please see attached. This feedback was sent to the LT inbox 

From: Paula Peel 
Sent: September 30, 2022 2:48 PM 
To: Long Term RFP <LT.RFP@ieso.ca> 
Cc: Todd Smith <Todd.Smithco@pc.ola.org>; premier@ontario.ca 
Subject: My Comment #1 re: September 30'22 Feedback Due Date re Long‐Term RFP 

To whom at the IESO this may concern: 
You posted a number of documents last Friday (September 23) and gave members of the public 
exactly one week (5 business days) to submit their comments.  

Giving members of the public one week for review and comment is disgraceful --and is very telling as 
well. This decision on your part to give the public 5 working days to submit comments reveals a deep 
sense of entitlement on your part as seen in your position that you are exempt from all of the 
accepted norms for public comment (a minimum of 30 days). It also reveals your total disdain for 
public input.    

Regards, 
Paula Peel  
Milford, ON 

September 30, Feedback Due 

2022 
The IESO will be accepting written feedback on the draft E-LT1 RFP and draft E-LT1 

Contract at LT.RFP@ieso.ca by September 30, 2022. 
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